
 

 

18 January 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Famililes 
 
The NEU teaching union have planned a series of national teaching strike days 
commencing on 1 February 2023. It is anticipated that our school will be affected by 
strike action in some capacity.  
 
I am currently awaiting guidance from Bishop Bewick Catholic Education Trust and I 
am exploring all of the options available to us, ensuring that health and safety will not 
be compromised, to try and keep school open for as many pupils as possible.  
   
Thank you for your patience and I will keep you informed with any updates. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Nealings  
Head Teacher 


